
            
 
 
December 4, 2020 
 
City of Aurora 
Planning and Development Services 
15151 E. Alameda Parkway 
Aurora, Colorado  80012 
 
Re: LETTER OF AUTHORIZATION 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please accept this letter as written authorization for Intergroup Architects to process Site Plan 
Amendment and a Plat application for Porteos parcel PA-5A (Porteos Filing No. 4), City of 
Aurora, County of Adams, State of Colorado. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me directly at (202) 532-1780, ext. 1. 
 
To your success, 
 
 
___________________________________________________ 
Signature 
 
Daniel Green CEO/Co-Managing Partner 
___________________________________________________ 
Printed Name and Title as Associated with Property Ownership 


	___________________________________________________
	___________________________________________________

